
Agenda item 10 
 
Extract from the minutes of the Strategic Planning Board 6 October 2010  
 
MINUTE 56 - LOCAL DEVELOPMENT FRAMEWORK CORE STRATEGY 
ISSUES AND   OPTIONS 
 
Consideration was given to a report on the Local Development Framework 
Core Strategy Issues and Options. 
 
Whilst the Board was happy that the consultation stage be progressed, the 
following comments were made:- 
 

(i) Information in the earlier part of the report could be improved. 
(ii) More information on transport connections was required. 
(iii) Statistical information on pages 16 and 41 of the report was 

inaccurate and needed correcting. 
(iv) Lack of reference to agricultural in the report. 
(v) Mineral sites were referred to in the report, but waste sites had 

been omitted. 
 
RESOLVED 
 
That report be noted and that Cabinet be recommended to approved the 
Issues and Options report for the Local Development Framework Core 
Strategy for consultation purposes. 
 


